
GLIMPSE OF THE EVENT 

 

Childhood is a blessing and the most enjoyable time in one's life. To 

honor such a moment, Children's Day was held on November 14, 

2022, with tremendous festive fervor, to commemorate Pandit 

Jawaharlal Nehru's 129th birth anniversary. The programme began with 

a special assembly led by teachers, followed by informative and 

inspirational speeches. The cultural programme that followed comprised 

a variety of engaging and thrilling events that were precisely organized 

for complete amusement. Art competitions and a cricket match were 

among the events planned for students of all semester.  Children 

enjoyed a piece of cake, and 'children's day' at school was therefore a 

happy ending. 

 


